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We are sad to report that club 

member Mark Meyrose passed away 

on October 10th. He had just turned 

69 years old.  

Mark was always a familiar face at the 

RAMS field and club meetings. His 

passion for the hobby was an 

inspiration to others. Over the years, 

Mark had done it all—from combat to 

warbirds to biplanes to aerobatics to 

helicopters and most recently FPV 

quads. He wore many hats in the club 

as well. He was our previous field care

-taker, a flight instructor, and also 

heavily involved in our sister club, 

SWARM. Being incredibly knowledgeable, Mark was a great advice giver, 

excellent story teller, and a life long friend. 



11/3/2018, 9AM—12PM 

Annual SwapNShop 

Chicagoland RC Modelers 

St John Lutheran School 

Mt. Prospect, IL 

crcmflyers.com 

 

11/4/2018, 8:30AM—11:30AM 

Annual Swap Meet 

Calumet Flyers 

Holiday Inn 

Manitowoc, WI 

calumetflyers.com 

 

11/14/2018, 7PM 

Member Meeting 

Mitchell Gallery of Flight 

Mitchell International Airport 

Milwaukee, WI 

Guest Speaker Geoff Robinson, Rolls 
Royce jet engine designer, to 

AROUND THE AREA 

Upcoming Events 
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Field Photos 

Night Flying 
Have you ever been out at the RAMS field after the sun has gone down? 

It’s really dark out there and frankly, a little creepy. Good thing we can 

light up the sky. Below are some pictures of Mike McCullough’s Night 

Radian glider on it’s first night flight. The LED lights looked super-cool in 

the air. Hopefully no one reported seeing a UFO that night. 

 

http://crcmflyers.com/
calumetflyers.com
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Monthly Recap 

October in Review 
October turned a bit cold and a little wet. It seems like there has been a little bit of water on the West end of 

the field the whole month. There is still some activity at the field on nice days and hopefully there will be a few 

more nice weekends in November. The daylight savings time adjustment of “falling back” pretty much is the end 

of the after work flying days for the season. 

At the last meeting, we had quite a few folks bring in some planes for show and tell. Hopefully, we will continue 

to see some winter projects too! 

Jeff Wisneski brought in his BTE Reaction jet that we 

have been long anticipating seeing. She’s ready to 

maiden, just waiting for favorable flying conditions. 
Mike McCullough brought in his E-Flite Night Radian 

glider with embedded LED lights. 

Bob Glowienka started working on his Phoenix Models 

Westland Lysander ARF that he found at the Flying 

Electrons Swap Meet the previous month. 

Steve Ward brought in some micro models and 

performed a “small” airshow at the end of the 

meeting. 
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Field Photos 

Mustang Rescue 
Thanks to Jeff Wisneski for providing us some aerial photos of the field and a Mustang rescue operation. This 

plane was lost for a couple of months and was found with some luck. Todd Schmitt took on the brutal walk 

through the tall grasses and showed us what it’s like to be a tiny spec way out there. 


